
This email is in regards to Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR 9847 - we have lived in Castle 
Pines North for 8 years and have noticed a dramatic increase in aviation noise since then. I'm 
very upset when I hear how residents near Centennial Airport have previously requested to have 
traffic diverted to reduce noise- how can one complain about aviation traffic when moving so 
close to a busy airport? 
 
I don't mind a little traffic- but the noise and the altitude at which things come over our house out 
here is riduculous! It's actually woke our children out of bed.  
 
Thank you for your consideration- 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Hassett 
8605 Fawnwood Dr. 
Castle Rock, CO 80108 
(Hidden Pointe Development in CPN) 
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